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All faculty members and students are hereby informed that the UG Honours students of the English 

Department of Semesters- II, IV and VI are going to stage a short play based on Charlotte Brontë's 

Jane Eyre, a novel that they study in their Sem-IV Hons course, and follow it up with a Mock Teaching 

Session, on 5.7.2023, from 1:00 p.m. onwards, at Room No. SG-19 (P-2), S.N.Bose Building, First Floor. 
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NOTICE 

In view of this, all teachers of the College are requested to attend this 1-hour (approx) programme, 

with the students of their respective Departments. A larger audience will definitely be a motivation 

for our students who are determined to put up a show that will be entertaining and intellectually 

stimulating, at the same time. 

A Poster of the Programme is attached herewith. 
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Date: 3.7.2023 

Dr. Purushottam Pramanik 
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